
With the Special
Guardian’s

permission, school
teachers refer

children to NDAU.

Families visit NDAU
to take part in

interviews and child
assessments. Travel

expenses will  be
reimbursed. 

This research will help us to understand
the experiences of Special Guardianship
families. We are looking forward to hearing
from you!

School teachers
receive a report to

help them
understand ways to
support your child at

school.

Are you a Special Guardian
of a child aged 4 to 7?

LEARN MORE

CONTACT US

SGO@cardiff.ac.uk

Watch our video
and email us at: 

We are inviting children aged 4 to 7
and their Special Guardians to the
Neurodevelopment Assessment Unit  
(NDAU) at Cardiff University. 

Would you like to take part
in research about the
experiences of families with
Special Guardianship
Orders?


